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Phone: (02) 6930 9100 
Fax: (02) 6930 9101 

28 January 2015 

Department Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Nathan Stringer 

Dear Sir, 

Email: mail@urana.nsw.gov.au 30-32 William Street, 
Web: www.urana.nsw.gov.au PO Box 55, Urana NSW 2645 

Ref: 

01 
File No DS2: DO 

HO 111 PCU058036 111 
EXHIBITION OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION WAGGA WAGGA WATER 

TREATMENT PLANT UPGRADE 

Further to your letter dated 21 January 2015 the Development Application and supporting 
material provided has been reviewed and Council has no comments on the proposal. 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 
69309100 

Yours faithfully, 

DARIS OLSAUSKAS 
DIRECTOR DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

U1 I 

Department of Planning 

2 FEB 7015 

Scanning Room 
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